
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2006  
 
E. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Proposed Minimum Filing Requirements for Electricity  
 Transmission and Distribution Rate Applications and Leave  

to Construct Projects (EB-2006-0170) 
   
The attached comments are filed in response to Board Staff’s July 17, 2006 
proposal regarding Minimum Filing Requirements for Transmission and 
Distribution Rate Applications and Leave to Construct Projects.  These 
comments are filed on behalf of the Coalition of Large Distributors (CLD) 
comprising of Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc., Horizon Utilities Corporation, 
Hydro Ottawa Limited, PowerStream Inc., Toronto Hydro-Electric Systems 
Limited and Veridian Connections Inc. 
 
Please find enclosed 3 copies of the comments.  An electronic copy has been 
sent to you via email. 
 
If you have any questions, please so not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
John Glicksman 
Executive Vice-President  & Chief Financial Officer 
PowerStream Inc.  
905-417-6904  Direct Line 
905-303-2006  Fax 
john.glicksman@powerstream.ca 


